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RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT

301 lven Avenue
Wayne, Pennsyivania 19087-5297
(610) 688-0503 = Fax (610) 688-1238

William A. Colarulo
Police Superintendent

A Staff Traffic Committee Meeting was held on Wednesday, August 16, 2017, and was attended
by Commissioner Ahr, Christopher B. Flanagan, Deputy Superintendent; Alex Janoski, Pat
Lacey, Ken Piree, Highway Patrol, Bill Cassidy, Public Works Field Leader, Amy Kaminski,
Traffic Engineer, Gilmore and Associates; William Gallagher, Director of Parking and Auxiliary
Services; Mary Ann Donnelly, Administrative Assistant, Radnor residents.

William A. Colarulo

STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM,
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 16, 2017, 10:00 AM.

NEW BUSINESS:

1.

Michael Salek is requesting a crosswalk at the intersection of Conestoga Road and Bloomingdale
Avenue which would reduce the risk of injury and death.

Susan Page is requesting to hold the 5" Annual Dan’s Down Dog and Dash Saturday, October 14"
2017.

Kerri Morrison is reporting a line of sight issue at the intersection of Braebank Lane and County Line
Road at the entrance/exit to the development. She is requesting that the owner of 101 Braebank
Lane remove the shrubs, plants and trees.

Jane Lemmon is reporting a line of sight issue at the intersection of Kinterra Road and Church
Road.

Devon Cheshire is reporting an increased amount of traffic on Malin Road due to the WAZE app
navigating traffic off of Route 252 and onto backroads. She would like the Township to have WAZE
remove Malin Road from its directory.

Terese DuPont is reporting at South Aberdeen and Church both lights are green at the same time
but there is no line of sight south from South Aberdeen to Church. The light is short so cars going
north on Church often speed up to make the light. Trying to turn left onto Conestoga across this
traffic without being able to see cars coming is very dangerous. When pulling into this intersection
while attempting this left turn to let cars onto Church, you cannot see the light turn red.

Radnor Township Police Department is applying for the State Road Closure for the WBA Fall
Festival.



Main Line Chamber Run on September 10, 2017 from 0800 hours — 1100 hours.

OLD BUSINESS:

Traffic calming on County Line Road related to the intersections of Montrose Avenue and Roberts
Road.

Commissioner Booker is reporting commercial trucks exiting through the neighborhood in the area of
Belrose and Glenmary. He would like a review of no trucks posting signs.

South Wayne Porch Fest update.

Highway Patrol is currently evaluating bridge height warning signals.

Bonnie Maniker requests a speed table/crosswalk on Petrie Avenue, at the pocket park entrance.

Saint Katharine’s parking congestion on Midland Avenue.



